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DENNIS W. HEARNE IS THE FIRST DEPUTY HIGH REPRESENTATIVE IN BIH

- 11.10.2017

Sarajevo Times (11 October 2017)

High Representative Valentin Inzko welcomed the US Diplomat, Dennis W. Hearne, who took over 
the duty of the new first Deputy High Representative and supervisor for Brcko Distrikt.

The United States of America demonstrated and reaffirmed their determination and continuous 
support for the implementation of peace in BiH, as well as my office, by appointing experienced US 
diplomat with an extraordinary career, Dennis Hearne. It is my pleasure to welcome Mr. Hearne to 
the position of my first deputy in OHR. I believe that we will give a significant contribution and help 
BiH to achieve its strategic goal of joining Euroatlantic integrations, said the High Representative.
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